
 

 

Notice to Mariner No. 146 

 

 

SUBJECT : CREW JOINING TO / DISEMBARKING FROM 

  SHIPS FLYING PANAMANIAN FLAG 

 

 

Please find enclosed the letter issued from the Consulate General of Panama to Port of 

Fujairah which is self explanatory.  Considering the reasons explained in the circular, the 

information related to all crew joining or disembarking from Panamanian flagged vessels 

must be provided 48 hours in advance to the Immigration Department.  This will enable the 

Immigration Department to verify the transitory certificates with The Consulate General of 

Panama in Dubai of the crew joining or disembarking from ships at Fujairah Offshore 

Anchorage or from Port of Fujairah. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Capt. Tamer Masoud    

HARBOUR MASTER. 


